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The flowers on the Mary’s Altar have been designated Mr. & 

Mrs. Gary Adams in memory of Mr. & Mrs. Robert H. Adams. 

 
 

Sat. 5:30p.m. Mr. & Mrs. Raymond Timmins  

Sun.  7:30a.m. The People of the Parish   

            10:00a.m.           Debbie Hockensmith 

Mon. 8:00a.m. John L. & Dorothy Sneeringer family 

Tues. 8:00a.m. Frances J. Zinn 

Wed. 8:00a.m. Nadine Neiderer 

Thurs.  8:00a.m. Charlie Klunk & deceased family 

Fri.  8:00a.m. Rose Mary “Rosie” Warren 

Sat. 5:30p.m. Clare M. Best 

Sun. 7:30a.m. Fred Gallagher 

10:00a.m. The People of the Parish 

 
 

Sat. Jan. 11th    5:30p.m.    Tom & Janet Myers 

Sun. Jan 12th    7:30a.m.    Brian & Janet Zeigler 

           10:00a.m.    Tony & Kim Staub family  
 

We will begin our Annual Pennies for Life Campaign for the 

month of January this weekend. This pro-life activity supports our 

local Tender Care Pregnancy Consultation Services in Hanover. 

Give 1 penny for every year of your age, paper money and checks 

are accepted as well. There will be a container located in the back 

of Church with our prolife mascot Scooby Doo holding it for your 

donation. Please be generous.   
  
Pastor’s Column: From a sermon about Epiphany by St. Leo the 
Great (d. 461): As Isaiah prophesied: the people of the Gentiles, 
who sat in darkness, have seen a great light, and for those who 
dwelt in the region of the shadow of death a light has dawned. He 
spoke of them to the Lord: The Gentiles, who do not know you, will 
invoke you, and the peoples, who knew you not, will take refuge in 
you…  This is the day that David prophesied in the psalms, when he 
said: All the nations that you have brought into being will come and 
fall down in adoration in your presence, Lord, and glorify your name. 
Again, the Lord has made known his salvation; in the sight of the 
nations he has revealed his justice.  This came to be fulfilled, as we 
know, from the time when the star beckoned the three wise men out 
of their distant country and led them to recognize and adore the 
King of heaven and earth. The obedience of the star calls us to 
imitate its humble service: to be servants, as best we can, of the 
grace that invites all men to find Christ. 
 

Delone Catholic High School New Student Admissions: Delone 

Catholic High School is accepting online admissions applications for 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                                                    

 

 
the 2020-21 school year. Visit www.delonecatholic.org and click on 

Admissions to apply. Check out the many opportunities available for 
your student at Delone Catholic. Schedule a shadow day or 
personal tour to learn more. Contact Mrs. Jennifer Hart at 
jhart@delonecatholic.org for more information. 
 

We are in need of people to take the Gifts up to Father for the 

Offertory Procession. You can contact Candy Sneeringer at 717-

420-6395 or email her: mcas052295@gmail.com and she will get 

you signed up.  
 

Help is needed to clean the Church Thurs. Jan. 9th at 9:00a.m. 

Please bring a rag and bucket! 
 

Delone Catholic High School Placement Testing for incoming 

freshman will take place in the cafeteria on Sat. Jan. 11th and 

Sat. Feb. 8th from 9:00a.m, to 1:00p.m. To register visit Delone’s 

website: www.delonecatholic.org and click on Advancement/ 

Placement Testing. 
 

A Public Square Rosary Rally will be held Sat. Jan. 11th at 

12:00Noon at the New Oxford Square. Please consider attending 

to pray for our Country, we need it! 
 

Next weekend Jan. 11th & 12th the Second Collection will be 

“Aid to the Catholic Church in Central & Eastern Europe, Latin 

America & Africa”. 
 

Delone Catholic’s Music Association will present a Spaghetti 
Dinner & Movie Night on Sat. Jan. 11th. The Dinner will be in the 
cafeteria from 4:00 – 6:00p.m. and includes spaghetti with choice 
of marinara or meat sauce, garlic bread, salad, beverage and 
dessert. Adults $8.00 Children ages 4 – 10 are $6.00, ages 3 and 
younger free. The free family movie will be screened and chosen 
by a vote at the dinner. It will be held in the Old Gym beginning 
at 6:30p.m. Bring a blanket to sit on. Popcorn, candy & drinks will 
be available for purchase. For info or ticket purchase contact Carol 
Stiles 717-968-4659 or jcstiles518@gmail.com  

                                                                     Sun. Jan. 5, 2020                                                                                                                                                   

 

The following workshop will be held for the training of 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion who are 
requesting a new mandate as well as those who are renewing 
their mandate, Tues. Jan. 14th, at St. Joseph Catholic Church, 
5055 Grandview Rd. Hanover beginning at 6:30p.m. Deacon 
Tom Aumen will be the presenter. We are in desperate need of new 
Ministers. Please consider serving our Parish. For more information 
contact the Parish Office at 717-637-2721. 
  

Many couples continue to struggle in a marriage, but are not willing 

to give up on each other. There is hope. Retrouvaille is a program 

designed to help struggling marriages regain their health. It helps a                                                               

husband and a wife rediscover or re-awaken the love, trust and 
commitment that originally brought them together. The program is 
highly successful. For more information about the January 17-
19th weekend for couples, contact the registration team at: 
www.retrouvaillehbg@gmail.com or 717-356-2185.  

      

Save the date: St. Vincent de Paul Parish welcomes all to “A 
Celtic Evening” on Sat. Feb. 22nd from 7:00 – 9:00p.m. in the 
Auditorium. Entertainment by Award Winning Across the Pond.  
 

 
 

Your family is invited to our school's first Winter Carnival on 
Jan. 24th from 5:00 - 9:00pm in our Parish Hall. It will be an 
evening full of fun with carnival style games, family bingo, art 
projects and food. Bring your friends, neighbors and family! All you 
can play wrist bands are $12 in advance and $15 at the door. You 
can buy the wrist bands online at www.stck8school.org  or call 717-
632-8715.The proceeds from this event will benefit and support the 
students at STC. 
 

PARISH FINANCIAL REPORT 
 

Cash balance at 6/30/19               $ 31,761 
 

Parish Collections (Offertory) July-November       177,355 
 

Individual & Foundation Contributions     92,614 
 

Other Parish Income July – November     27,718  
 

School Assessment July – July  
 St. Teresa of Calcutta (monthly 9,156)      (45,780) 
 Delone Catholic           (monthly 3,656)      (18,280) 
 

Operating Expenses July – October 
(Church, Parish Office, Rectory & Convent)   (165,563)  
 

Capital Expenditures related to Basilica and  
   Other buildings     (59,972)  
 

Cash Balance at 11/30/19       39,853  
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